
 
 

TOWN OF HARWICH 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

MONDAY, AUGUST 31, 2020 
 

 
The Harwich Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 31, 2020 
no earlier than no earlier than 6:30 P.M., during their regular meeting in the Donn B. 
Griffin Meeting Room, located at 732 Main Street in Harwich.  This hearing is in 
accordance with the provisions of Chapter 92, Section 7 (b) of the Acts of 2020 for the 
following purposes: 
 

A. Vote to state the Board of Selectmen’s intention to consider a reduction of the 
quorum for the annual town meeting as authorized by Chapter 92 of the Acts 
of 2020, Section 7; and 

 
B. Vote pursuant to Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2020, Section 7 to reduce the 

quorum for the Annual Town Meeting to be held on September 26, 2020, to 
not less than 10-percent of the quorum requirement of 150 under Section 271-
2 of the Town Code or 15 registered voters.  

 
Harwich Board of Selectmen  
 
Town of Harwich Website 
Posted At Harwich Town Hall  
 
 
August 24, 2020 


